
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Hosts 10 000 Villages 

Timmins, November 25, 2011:  

An invitation is extended to all members of our community to attend the Annual  

10 000 Villages sale in the Sylvia Gravel Theatre, located within O’Gorman High 

School and start your Christmas Shopping. 

 

There will be a variety of items including jewellery, baskets, ornaments, scarves, and 

trinket boxes from artisans from across the globe.  Many of these artists work in 

cooperative groups from countries such as Vietnam, India, Nepal, Bangladesh, and 

the Philippines.  These talented people rely on the sale of their crafts for their 

wellbeing. 

 

Also, 20 artists from the James Bay Coast will be in attendance to sell their crafts 

during this very special event and opportunity you do not want to miss out on. 

 

So, mark your calendar: 

 

Friday, December 2nd     4:00—9:00PM 

Saturday, December 3rd     9:00AM—4:00PM 

 

Refreshments will be served in the Common Area of the school. 

 

This is the perfect opportunity to buy a unique gift for someone you love while 

supporting a worthwhile cause at the same time!!! 
 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 

(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


